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Chair Persons,
In addition to my earlier submission, I wish to refute the statement recorded at the IPC
 meeting held at Pyramul on the 11 Jun regarding the impact on the Koala’s population by
 the proposed clearing  of trees along Aarons Pass road as part of the road upgrade as
 recommended by MWRC.
 
As a permanent resident of the past 20 years and a constant user of the road day or night,
 I have not experienced any evidence of Koalas adjacent to or on the road  verges.
 
I note however, the only indication of any presence of Koalas in the vicinity  of Aarons Pass
 road is a Koala road sign located towards the Pyramul end of the road which has been
 there since us taking up residency on Aarons Pass.
 
I fully support the proposed upgrading of Aarons Pass Road MOD1
 
Regards
 
David Groves

Carcalgong, NSW
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